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Good Afternoon Board of Trustees, 

Please see my attached communication regarding the proposed 89% rent increase over the next two years 

for Friends of the Children's leased space at Mt Jumbo Elementary School, which the board of trustees will 

be considering at your April 22 meeting tomorrow. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Ben Davis I Executive Director 
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recently advised that the school district is proposing to increase the rent by 51 % this year 

and another 38% next year for a total of an 89% increase over two years, which would 

increase our rent by more than $30,000 per year. 

While we lease the property on 1-year leases, we were told by the school district when we 

leased the property that we could expect rent increases at the rate of inflation and that it 

would be very unusual for the increases to be above 2-3%. The proposed increase is not 

consistent with a softening commercial real estate market with lease rates decreasing, not 

increasing, in Missoula. 
i 

• 

This proposed increase would make it very difficult for us to stay in the Mt Jumbo space and 

will have the unfortunate impact of preventing us from serving more children in the 

community as we work to raise more money to cover our rent versus hiring more staff to 

serve more youth and families. 

I resp·e�tfully ask the board to consid�r a much more gradual increase over time of 5% per 

year. Thank you for your consideratiqn. 

Respectfully, 

Ben Davis 
Executive Director, Friends of the Children-Western Montana 
Email: bdavis@friendsmonta·na.org 


